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From: ' DAVID DEE

Sent: 30 May 2018 14:22

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Re: RE: Rother Valley Railway- Transport and Works Act application

My full postal address is :-

Regards

David Dee

—————— Original Message ------

On Wednesday, 30 May, 2018 at 14:15,
TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT<TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT @dft.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Sir,

Thank you for your e-mail. In order to register your support formally could you furnish us with a full postal address
please?

Kind regards,

Mrs Angela Foster | Transport and Works Act Orders Unit | RSSS | Department for Transport

Tel: +44(0)20 7944 2474 | Email: angela.foster@dft.gsi.gov.uk Zone 1/14, Great Minster House, 33 Horseferry Road,
London, SW1P 4DR

My usual working hours are 7.30-4.00, Tuesday to Thursday.

From: DAVID DEE [mailto

Sent: 26 May 2018 12:33

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT @dft.gov.uk>
Subject: Rother Valley Railway- Transport and Works Act application

Dear Secretary of State
I'am writing to you in support of the RVR Transport and Works Act application.

Having read the various independent reports regarding the proposed railway extension to Robertsbridge | believe
there are many benefits for approving this application.

The RVR have had to satisfy concerns raised from various agencies (Highways, Enviromental, Local Water Authority
etc). These concerns were satisfactorily addressed prior to the Rother District Council granting planning consent.



